
Uniontown Art Club 
Newsletter June 2018 

Since 1927 we have been promoting 

and generating an appreciation of the Visual 

Arts in the community 

 

June 19, 2018 Meeting  
 Meeting Location: 86 W. Main Street Uniontown PA 

 

Board Meeting 5:30 p.m. 

Agenda:  Business Meeting 

General Meeting 6:30 p.m. 
 

Agenda: 

 Reading/Approval of Minutes:     Rec. Secretary:   Karen Zueger 
 Treasurer’s Report:    Treasurer:     Pete Pasqua 

 Co-op Report:        Pete Pasqua 

 Committee Report:    V. Pres:  Jessica Lotman 

 Summit inn show and other committees 

President’s Report:     President:   Stephanie McClain 

Old Business: 

 Appraisal Event June 10th discussion.  

 Schedule a date to paint the gallery.  

 Discuss brochures that were submitted. 

 Bylaws were presented to and approved by the board during review meeting held on May 29th.  

 If anyone is interested in the co-op please contact Pete.  

 Join us on Friday nights for some face time 4-7.  

New Business: 

 Angel and Wendy will be putting together a bedding class to help raise rent DATE TBD.  

 Start talking about next Summit show in July 27th-29th.  
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 Pete and I will be going on the talk show for WMBS to advertise the upcoming events first day will 

be the beginning of June.  

 Next Craft and Sip Friday June 23rd.  

 Please share all events on Facebook to help boost our internet presence.  

 Pete, James and I have been meeting on Fridays to discuss ways to attract more interest in the 

UAC. 

 

 
 
 
 

June 2018 
Dear UAC Membership, 
 
A lot is happening and I hope you’re all ready for summer because it’s here baby!! With the weather changing 
for the better more folks are roaming around town and the gallery is going to get busy!! If you are interested 
in the co-op or displaying work at a percentage let Pete know ASAP!!  
 

Remind your friends and family about our Co-op!! We have unique gifts and wedding season is around the 
corner.  
 

If you haven’t been to a craft and sip yet, please invite your friends and family; they are a lot of fun and a great 
ways to support the art club.  June craft and sip will be fire crackers!!  
 

Thanks to everyone who helped with the Appraisal event!! We are looking forward to having more!!  
 

Speaking of hanging out, everyone is invited to come to the center on Friday nights from 4-7.  We get food and 
talk art.  If you haven’t stopped in yet, please join us for some face time!!  
 

If there is any interest in Craft and Sip teachers please let me know.  
 

If you are able to help at any of our up-coming shows or events we need you (:  
 

Stephanie 
 
 
LOOKING FORWARD     
Every Friday:   Art Face Time 
06/10/18 Appraisal event 
TBD  Bedding class  rent fund raiser  
06/23/18 Craft & Sip 
07/27-29/18 Summit Art Show 

FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK 


